
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 

Rome, May 24 2005  –  With reference to the news published today by an Italian financial 

newspaper regarding the intention of Astaldi to launch a public offer to buy/exchange on Impregilo, 

the Company states that the reported news are unfounded. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
 
Astaldi SpA                                                      PMS Corporate Communications 
tel. +39.06.41766389                                              Tel. +39.06.42020970 
Alessandra Onorati                                           Giancarlo Frè Torelli 
Head IR and Corporate Communications             
 
a.onorati@astaldi.com 
 
www.astaldi.it 
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